
DEEP RIVER BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING 

Thursday, May 02 2019 

 

A special meeting of the Deep River Board of Education was held on Thursday, May 02, 2019 in the 

Central Administrative Office.  In attendance were:  Paula Weglarz, Miriam Morrissey Lenore Grunko, 

Bob Ferretti, and David Berardis.  Also in attendance were: Dr. Ruth Levy, Superintendent, Dr. Kristina 

Martineau, Assistant Superintendent, and Christian Strickland, Principal. 

Chair Weglarz called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

The Board discussed the reduction of the proposed 2019-20 Deep River Elementary budget made by the 

Deep River Board of Finance. 

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously voted to approve a revised Deep River 

Elementary 2019-20 Budget in the amount of $5,264,144. 

On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously voted to adjourn at 5:25 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Ruth Levy 

 

 


